
SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 
MARCH 6, 2017 

 
The meeting opened at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Attendees included Stephen McGerty, Selectman, Margo Santoro, Selectperson, James Coffey, 
Town Administrator, Harry Power, Compliance Officer and Patricia Putnam, Administrative 
Assistant.  Fred Ward was in attendance.  John Halter was away on vacation.   
 

APPOINTMENTS:  None 
   
SELECTMEN'S COMMENTS:  The Budget Hearing will be held on April 10, 2017. 
  
SIGNED/APPROVED:  None 
 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS & COMMENTS:  None 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  None 
        
NEW BUSINESS:  Budget Review:  Jim Coffey reviewed each budget with the exception of the 
Library, Police and Highway which will be reviewed on March 13, when representatives will be 
present to discuss their budgets. 
Article 2, the operating budget, was discussed with the executive, financial administration and 
Revaluation of Property to be reviewed at the next meeting.  The other 13 items were approved. 
 
The March 27, 2017 meeting has been cancelled. 
 
OTHER CORRESPONDENCE:  None 

 
ADJOURN:  Margo Santoro moved and Steve McGerty seconded to adjourn at 8:50, the board 
agreed. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 

Patricia E. Putnam 
Administrative Assistant  
 
Approved: 

 
 

_________________      ___________________        
Stephen McGerty          Margo Santoro  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
AGENDA 

March 6, 2017 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG 
 
 
7-8 P.M. BUDGET REVIEW(S) WITH ADMINISTRATOR 
 

1.  Initial review of a proposed warrant and budget. 
2.  Confirm April 10, as the date for the Budget Hearing 

 


